
PCA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING HELD 
 

The Executive Committee meeting of Punjab Cricket Association was held today at 11.30 am at 
Dhruv Pandove Conference Hall, I.S. Bindra Stadium, PCA Mohali. The meeting was Chaired by 
Chairman Mr. I.S. Bindra.  The chairman welcomed the two new Vice Presidents Mr. Rajinder 
Gupta of Trident Group from Barnala and Mr. Chaman Lal Malhotra former Punjab Captain and 
former Chairman of Punjab Senior Selection Committee from Ludhiana.  Thereafter Mr. M.P. 
Pandove, Honorary Secretary General took up the agenda for the meeting and had the minutes 
of Executive Committee Meeting of 24th January,2016 confirmed alongwith the ratifications of 
the gist of decisions of the Administrative Committee Meetings from January to May,2016.  
Thereafter, the progress of work relating to construction of PCA’s New Stadium at Mullanpur 
were explained by the Project Director Mr. B.K. Bassi. 
The executive committee also approved the proposal of Solar Energy Power in the existing 
system through PEDA.  The income and expenditure statement of ICC T-20 matches successfully 
staged by PCA was approved. The PCA also revised the subsidies and payments being made to 
the affiliated district cricket associations for cricketing activities and development of the game.  
The executive committee also granted associate membership to Fazilka District Cricket 
Association. 
The Honorary Secretary General informed the House that the New Vice President Mr. Rajinder 
Gupta had assured that a proper cricketing facility will be built in the premises of Trident 
Industries at Barnala with proper seating arrangements.  PCA would like to have its women 
cricket activities at that centre. It was also proposed to buy land at Ludhiana for building up a 
proper stadium for which Mr. Rajinder Gupta would also help. 
The committee noted the changes made in the state championships on the recommendations 
of Tournament and District Secretaries Committee.  Now all districts will play all age groups 
from next year.  
Mr. M.P. Pandove Honorary Secretary General advised the secretaries of the District Cricket 
Associations to be very particular on maintenance of books accounts of their district for audit 
and income tax purposes. Meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair. 
 


